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Pictured: New Trustee Vivian Payne is sworn in by SSC Vice President of Administration Martin Lareau 
 

SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE SWEARS IN NEW TRUSTEE 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL –At a special meeting of the Board of Trustees of South Suburban 
College held on November 16, Vivian Payne was appointed to fill the seat vacated by 
Trustee Jacqueline Martin. The vote was unanimous and Ms. Payne was sworn in 
immediately. 

Payne, a Lansing resident of more than 23 years, presently serves as Lansing’s Village 
Clerk.  She is currently President and past Secretary of the Lansing Business Women’s 
Association, past Executive Director of the Lansing Chamber of Commerce and past 
Secretary of the Planning & Zoning Board of Appeals.  Payne is eager to represent South 
Suburban College District 510 which encompasses 18 villages.  

She stated, "I'm extremely grateful to the Board of Trustees and Chairman Frank 
Zuccarelli for their expression of trust and support.  As a former SSC student myself, I 
want everyone to know that I'll begin each day with a commitment to ensure that our 
college continues to offer the widest range of academic options to help each student achieve 
their dreams." 

The college is located at 15800 S. State Street in South Holland, IL. For more information 
about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit www.ssc.edu or 
contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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